
 

 
 
 

WESTLANDS PRIMARY 

NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Next week we are looking forward to welcoming 

back our EYFS children, followed by year 1 and 6 the 

week after. If you have booked your child a space, 

you will have received a letter in the post with your 

child’s start and finish time, the staff in the pod and 

where you will need to drop off and collect.  

We have been very busy getting the school ready 

with the new pods and ensuring we have 

everything in place to make it as safe as we can. 

Please can we remind you that if you change your 

mind and would like your son/daughter to come 

back to school and they are in these year groups, 

you will now need to contact the school office. You 

will then have to wait for up to a week for us to 

identify if we have enough space and staffing in 

pods to accommodate your child. Children will NOT 

be able to just turn up to school if they have not 

been booked in. 

Please be reminded that the school kitchen will be 

open but will only be providing packed lunches. 

Children are NOT to bring anything into school 

other than a sun hat and their lunch box. 

We will still be providing online learning for 

children who are at home and also for those who 

are not in the year groups that have been invited 

back to school just yet. 

Your class teachers are starting to make phone calls 

home again this week and are very much looking 

forward to speaking to you all.  

Take care and stay safe. 

Westlands Primary School 

 

Week 11 – 05/06/20 

 

Ready to Re-Cycle 

     

We have had six weeks of lockdown 

And all been busy at home 

Carefully social distancing 

Some of us alone! 

 

So much extra time on our hands 

Finding all sorts of jobs to do 

Tidying out drawers and cupboards 

And painting the house right through! 

 

The problem with these types of chores 

Is what we do with the waste 

Old relics that we no longer need 

As over time we have changed our taste! 

 

Spending hours in the garden 

Bags of grass cuttings building up fast 

I heard an announcement on the news 

Recycling tips will re- open at last! 

 

Unfortunately, when I looked on the web-site 

This was a rumour and not even true 

So the rubbish continues to build up 

Can’t even put it in the bin that is blue! 

 

With a mountain of garden waste 

Sacks so full they now have broken 

So hopefully in the next few weeks 

The recycling sites will be open! 

 

 

Written by Mrs Piesely  
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 11 E-Safety Theme – Disney + 

Disney+ is the relatively new channel with content restricted to PG and 12a.  It can be streamed on 

pretty much any device – mobile phones, tablets, PC’s, TVs and games consoles and features a huge 

library of classic Disney titles. Look at the top tips for parents to find out more information on this 

popular channel. 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s been happening in school this 

week? 

Whilst the school has been closed for the 

majority of pupils, we have remained open 

for the children of key workers and we have 

had a week full of fun and creativity.  

 

 
This week the children have used their creative 

skills to create their own board games and let 

others play with them, create their own puzzles 

and have started to redecorate the hall with 

putting up some beautiful new displays! 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Weston has been taking some 
time in the evenings to complete this 

diamond art. 
 

She said it took a while, but is now 
complete 

 

 

 

What have the staff been up to? 

Miss Rayner has been busy with 

another painting by numbers.  

 

 

Mrs Burr and her son have been bug 

hunting and bird watching! 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow this link to access some thrive activities to use at home 

https://www.thriveapproach.com/who-we-work-with/parents-carers/ 



 

 
 
 

 

  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Moonstone Room 
 

I hope you are staying safe and well! 
I have been talking to Miss Jeffery's and Miss McRoberts, 
who are missing you all very much and looking forward to 

seeing you all soon. As am I! 
It's been busy in my house for birthdays, my son, Tom 

was 18 last week and it's been my birthday this week.   I 
have been very spoilt!  I know some of you have had your 
birthdays in lockdown too. I hope they were as exciting as 

mine. 
Fred has been keeping me busy and wanted to say hello 

to you all. He has been on lots of walks and then sleeping 
on my bed! Naughty doggy. He has given me lots of 

birthday cuddles, but I think that's because he wants to 
eat some birthday cake. 

I hope you are having as much fun as possible in the 
sunshine and we are missing you all every day! 

 
Stay safe 

from Mrs Belsom x 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Look at some of the amazing work 

that people have shared with us 

on Google Classroom – why don’t 

you try some of these activities? 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Share your work with us! 
 

EYFS – Please upload any photographs to your 
EexAt accounts 

 
Years 1 – 6 – Upload any work to Google 

Classroom – If you need your Log in send a 
message via WEDUC. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Make sure you share any work you have been 
doing at home and see if you can spot it in 

next week’s newsletter! 

   

 

Please remember that although the school is 
closed to the majority of pupils, there is 

always someone at school if you need any 
help or to speak to us! 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us 

01795 470864 
wpsoffice@swale.at  

or  
via WEDUC 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Book your space! 

If you need a space at school for your 

son/daughter because you are a key worker 

or children can now attend in R, 1 and 6, 

please contact the school office. Children 

will NOT be able to just turn up. 

 

mailto:wpsoffice@swale.at

